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Changing the name of this commission is really just an admission that the Globe is 

NOT Warming. Climate action is very vague and can be applied to any minute 

variation of weather. The climate is always changing and therefore government 

bureaucrats will be able to justify enforcing whatever the fad of the day is. I am old 

enough to remember when the New York Times warned us that the ice ages were 

returning, which did not happen. This is just another government power grab to keep 

Oregonians living in fear and poverty. Efficient reliable economical sources of energy 

are what allow us all to maintain a healthy lifestyle and economy. Government 

regulations and "control" of the environment will send our economy back to the stone 

ages. 


